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Friday, January 06, 2017 
  
Happy New Year! 

 
Help us reach more folks in 2017 - 
If you have friends or associates who would be interested in these newsy 
messages, please feel free to share our ‘News & Upcoming Events’ with them.  
Thanks! 

  
New articles available from RCREC faculty 

‘Using RFID Technology to Assess Factors Impacting Variation in Free-Choice Mineral Intake among 
Grazing Cattle,’ by John Arthington 
This Ona Report was published in the January 2017 issue of the Florida Cattleman & Livestock 
Journal – click here to view this and other ‘Ona Reports’ on our website. 

Check out the December 2016 ‘Florida Cattle Market Price Watch,’ by Chris Prevatt 
Click here to view this and other price watch reports. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Date Event Location Register 
January 19 Florida Cattlemen's 

Institute and Allied Trade 
Show 
  

Turner Agri-
Center, Arcadia 

For more information contact Anna: 863-
993-4846 
To view the flyer click here. 

January 20 
at 11:00 a.m. 

Ona Animal Science 
Program Highlight with 
John Arthington 

UF/IFAS Range 
Cattle REC, 
Grazinglands 
Education 
Building, Ona 

Call to attend in person: 863-735-1314 
Or to attend by webinar, register online: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/regis
ter/5754821149224688900 

February 6-8 28th Annual Florida 
Ruminant Nutrition 
Symposium 

Gainesville For information and to register visit: 
http://dairy.ifas.ufl.edu/rns/info.shtml  
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Congratulations graduates! 
  

On Saturday, Dec. 17 2016, JK Yarborough, Juliana Ranches, and Logan Martin graduated with their 
MS degrees. They are seen below with Dr. Brent Sellers. To learn more about these students and 
their work, visit their page on our website:  http://rcrec-ona.ifas.ufl.edu/students/index.shtml  
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